CLASS OF 2010

It you are graduating from High School,
College, Vocational or an Advanced
— Degree Program this spring or summer,
— we need to know!!

Plans are underway for the annual

- Graduation Worship Service to be held

Sunday, May 23, 2010. Graduates who want to participate in
this memorable occasion must complete the form below and

return it to the Graduation Ministry or the church office no
later than March 31, 2010.

Please submit a wallet size photograph with your completed form.

Graduate Name

Address

Telephone ()

Parent(s)

School/College

Degree (if applicable)
Note: Graduate must be a member of Bethel Metropolitan
Graduation Ministry: Brandie Williams-Macon, Ministry Leader

Ronella Coney Dr. Patricia Williams Althea Hudson
Nicole Cooper Sharlese Paul Mary Bryant
Velma Johnson Daphne Williams Tara York

Deacon Ruben Mayes Deacon Dometrius Hudson



